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08/09/2020  14:02:382020/3881/P INT Abul Choudhury Dear Colleagues,

Thank you for sharing the plan and designs.

I work with older people at Great Croft Day Centre in Cromer St .  As you know King¿s Cross ward has high 

number of residents from BAME communities and have a large number of older people living in this ward, we 

have some queries.

¿ what will be the arrangement during the work regards to the Post office, as we have many clients which 

use the post office? Also, will the community have the post office in the new building?

¿ will this new place have any social housing , if yes what¿s  the % ?

¿ will this new place have anything for local older people? maybe a nice Bingo club for older people, place 

for Art therapy or small scale of  gardening , as you know the south of the borough has very little available . 

¿ will this building have an area for community event?

¿ how will the environment / pollution be affected?

¿ will the building be accessible for the diverse community as you know King¿s Cross Ward has a high 

number of people living in social housing and are missing out on many things, especially during a pandemic?

Looking forward to hearing from you.
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